
From: Dana Burk
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427 is the wrong approach for Oregon
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 11:10:07 AM

Dear Co-Chairs Roblan,

Taxing gross receipts on businesses makes no logical sense.  As a self employed person I already pay both sides of
the social security tax, Suta. Futa, the Oregon transit tax and I have to pay my own health insurance.  This tax will
make Oregon the worst state to own a business in.  Large employers will move their headquarters and the costs of all
services will skyrocket.  Our industry already is tough and this may just put us out of business.

Sincerely,

Dana Burk
854 Pinehurst Ave NE
Keizer, OR 97303
danaburk@comcast.net
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